
 
  

To: Subaru Retailers 
Subject: GTP Values Extended for WTY-84 recall units 
Date: December 1, 2018  
 

Effective 12/1/18, the December GTP values for vehicles affected by the WTY-84 recall will 

remain unchanged through March 31, 2019. 

Models affected: 

 

- 2012-2013 Impreza 

- 2013 Crosstrek 

- 2013 BRZ 

 

If a GTP vehicle is subject to the WTY-84 recall: 

 

Utilize GTP value to trade the customer out of the recalled vehicle and into a new Subaru model. 

The retailer will structure the transaction for the new Subaru vehicle utilizing the current GTP 

value.   

 

If the Retailer wishes to sell the GTP Vehicle to SOA: 

 

The repurchase paperwork will be submitted according to standard GTP procedures. Once the 

paperwork is approved, a vehicle inspection will be scheduled to ensure the vehicle meets GTP 

condition criteria. The paperwork will then be returned to the retailer until the SOA recall 

procedure is available. At that time, the retailer will have 30 days to complete the WTY-84 recall 

and resubmit the paperwork along with the recall repair order to GTP Headquarters. A second 

inspection (at no cost) will be scheduled and the vehicle will be repurchased based on the 

December 2018 GTP value. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding GTP please contact your District Sales Manager or the GTP 

headquarters at 1-888-228-3181 option-1., 


